APPROVED 6/16/2022
June 14, 2022

The Bloomfield City Council met in special session at 4:30 pm at the Bloomfield Public Library with the
following members present:

Mayor Chris Miller

Council Jake Bohi, Earl Howard, Josh Husted (by phone)
CityAdministrator Tomi Jo Day

DPW Rusty Sands

Deputy Clerk Kyle McClure

Mayor Miller called the meeting to order and welcomed those present.
Everyone stood and recited the pledge of allegiance.

Motion by Bohi, second by Howard to approve the agenda.
AYE: Bohi, Howard, Husted NAY: None
Motion carried.

DPW Sands updated the Council on the work being done to the roads. He, Matt Walker from
French-Reneker, and Norris asphalt agree that Neville Ave and Rebecca Drive should not be resurfaced at
this time. The weight of the homes and trucks that are being moved into that area would ruin the new
paving. The street was originally made with only 3.5 to 4 inches of concrete base, Sands proposed that
the City not resurface Neville Ave and Rebecca Drive at this time and use that allocated money to repave
Gregory Lane instead.

Motion by Bohi, second by Howard to resurface Gregory Lane instead of Neville Ave. and Rebecca
Drive.

AYE: Howard, Bohi, Husted NAY: None Motion carried.

Motion by Bohi, second by Howard to Adjourn meeting at 4:33 pm
AYE: Howard, Husted, Bohi NAY: None Motion carried.
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